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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

                                             

                                  Class 2 Design Technology - Fruit Salads Designs 

 

 

As part of our termly topic on St. Lucia, the children in Class 2 have been researching 

where different fruits grow. They have also chosen a small selection of fruits to create a 

design of their own for a Caribbean fruit salad. 

 

On Thursday this week, we will be ready to make our designs. The children will then have 

the chance to eat their fruit salad! 

 

School will make all the necessary arrangements and there will be no cost to parents. 

 

We are sure the children will very much enjoy this experience. 

 

If there are any concerns regarding food allergies (different from what has previously been 

provided for us), please let the school know by Thursday morning. 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

S.L. Woolley 
 

Mrs S.L. Woolley   

Headteacher and Teacher of Class 2 on Thursdays and Fridays 

St. Lucia's 

Church of England Primary School 

Upton Magna 

Upton Magna 

Shrewsbury 

Shropshire 

SY4 4TZ 

 

 
 

  
Head Teacher – Mrs S. L. Woolley 

MA BA (Hons) QTS NPQH 

 

 

 

Telephone and fax  

 01743 709652 

e-mail 

admin@st-

lucias.shropshire.sch.uk 

www.stluciasprimary.co.uk 
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